THECITYOFASHEVILLE

MORTH CAROLINA
DATE: February 12, 2025
TO: BIDDERS
RE: Ford Police Interceptors- FBR 1820-25

ADDENDUM NO. 1

The purpose of this addendum is to answer questions submitted.

1) Question: | noticed that some (but not all) lighting packages have been spec'd as Blue on both driver
and passenger side. The standard factory color configuration is Red/Blue unless ordered otherwise
through VSO. Should all lighting packages, including the ones included in options 65U and 67H, be
Blue on both driver and passenger sides?

Answer: Yes we request that all lighting be blue on the driver and passenger side. APD does not use
any red lighting.

This document and all other documents can be found at www.ashevillenc.gov/bids under this bid number.

Please sign this addendum and include it with your bid package.

Representative Signature Company Name
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,

City of Asheville

Beatrice Abernathy
Purchasing Specialist
babernathy@ashevillenc.gov
828-259-5954
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